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Blair appalled by kidnapping and murder of Israeli teens
 

Monday, Jun 30, 2014 in Office of the Quartet Representative
Commenting this evening on the news that the bodies of the three Israelis kidnapped on 12 June had been found, Quartet Representative Tony Blair said:
"I am shocked and appalled by the heinous and wicked kidnapping and murder of the three Israeli teenagers, and my heartfelt sympathy and condolences go to the families of Eyal
Yifrach, Naftali Frenkel and Gil-Ad Shaer.
"There can be no justification for this act, there can be no compromise with those responsible, and the whole international community should be united in condemning it."
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